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To Whom it may concern  
 
I would like to object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm for the following reasons: 
 
Swalecliffe Sewerage is already over capacity and regularly discharges into the sea, more house 
will make this much worse. 
 
Traffic in Whitstable, Swalecliffe, Chestfield and the surrounding areas is intolerable most of the 
time as it stands. There is not the road infrastructure in place to cope with the current levels of 
traffic let alone any more. In addition to which the added pollution is unacceptable.  
 
Health care in the area is already oversubscribed and it is exceptionally difficult to get an 
appointment now without any more people added to the catchment area. 
 
The loss of green space and the impact to the local wildlife such a development would have to the 
area is morally wrong. 
 
I would conclude in saying that any perceived benefits of this development, would be massively 
outweighed by the detrimental effects it would have and so should be scrapped. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Karen 
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